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SCHEDULE

ENACTMENTS APPLIED TO THE BOARD

PART III
ENACTMENTS OTHER THAN ACTS OF PARLIAMENT

Column 1 Column 2 Column 3
Enactment Nature of Provision Modifications and

Limitations (where
applicable)

The National Health Service
(Professions Supplementary
to Medicine) (Scotland)
Regulations 1974(1)

Prohibits employment for
provision of services under
the National Health Service
of certain health professions
unless they are registered
under the Professions
Supplementary to Medicine
Act 1960(2)

 

The National Health Service
(Financial Provisions)
(Scotland) Regulations 1974(3)

Preparation of estimates of
income and expenditure and
accounts of Health Boards and
related matters of a financial
nature

Limited so as to exclude the
application of any provisions
relative to Local Health
Councils or the Common
Services Agency

The National Health Service
(Food Premises) (Scotland)
Regulations 1987(4)

Health Authorities (including
Health Boards) to be treated
for the purpose of food
legislation (as defined in the
Regulations) as both owners
and occupiers of premises used
by them

 

The National Health Service
(Remuneration and Conditions
of Service) (Scotland)
Regulations 1991(5)

The determination of
remuneration and conditions
of service of officers of Health
Boards

 

The National Health Service
(Appointment of Consultants)
(Scotland) Regulations 1993(6)

Appointment as an officer of a
Health Board of any registered
medical or dental practitioner
to the post of consultant or
of any registered medical
practitioner to the post of
community medicine specialist

 

(1) S.I.1974/549.
(2) 1960 c. 66.
(3) S.I. 1974/468.
(4) S.I. 1987/2, amended by S.I. 1990/2625.
(5) S.I. 1991/537.
(6) S.I. 1993/994.
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Column 1 Column 2 Column 3
Enactment Nature of Provision Modifications and

Limitations (where
applicable)

The Health Boards
(Membership and Procedure)
(Scotland) Regulations 2001(7)

Provision as to the membership
and procedure to be applied by
Health Boards

 

(7) S.S.I. 2001/302.
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